Sent at: 9/4/2017 9:00:35 AM

# NWPCG Clay Camp 2017 ezine

From: Northwest Polymer Clay Guild Newsletter <newsletter@nwpcg.org>

To: Maria Jam <mariajambrown@yahoo.com>

Vol 24 | Clay Camp 2017 Special Issue

View this email in your browser





#### Hi!

First of all, a big hurrah for everyone – this year's success was only possible because of the collective dedication and hard work of the officers and members of the Northwest Polymer Clay Guild.

Clay Camp 2017 presented a wonderful line-up of classes and activities from making Inro pendants to carving clay, and to top it all, participants received special goody bags courtesy of our generous donors. All of us who missed it can only sigh with envy and hope that next year, we can be there, creating with the best of them!

On that note, mark these dates on your calendar: May 17-21, 2018 – because it's never too early to plan on going to the NWPCG Clay Camp! You can also check our events updates on our <u>website</u>. If

you're wondering about how Camp started, wonder no more. Through the wonderful story telling of Meredith Arnold, we have the <u>Guild's history available to us in our website</u>.

Now, if you're ready to browse through the magic of Clay Camp 2017 and get an inside look at new techniques you can incorporate in your polymer clay work, click here or the photo above to download the ezine.

### Enjoy!

Ria Mendoza Hoyt

Newsletter Editor & Designer

newsletter@nwpcg.org

#### PS

The NWPCG Clay Camp 2017 ezine is 5 mb and available only in PDF format. If you need a higher resolution copy, email me.



## **NWPCG** demos at The Fair

The Guild will be holding polymer clay demos at the Washington State Fair on:

- September 14, Thursday from 2:00 9:00 p.m.
- September 15, Friday from 6:00 p.m.
  - 10:00 p.m.

#### Contact NWPCG

Need to email the president,

VP/Membership, Librarian and

more?

#### Become a Member

Membership to NWPCG is open to anyone with an interest in polymer clay work. For more information, click here.

#### Smile Amazon



Did you know that we are an Amazon.com affiliate? With September 23, Saturday from 9:30 a.m.
9:30 p.m.

The NWPCG Booth is located under the grandstand. The easiest way to find it is to go through the Red Entrance and once in, head to the left side. We will be across the aisle from Artists in Action in Booth 111.

Photo by RiaMH: NWPCG at the Washington State Fair 2016

every eligible purchase you
make using this link, Amazon
will donate 0.5% to the charity
of our choice.

#### Collaborate with Us!

We are open to holding polymer clay demos in other locations. Let us know what you have in mind. Click here for our contact details.

#### Visit us at the NWPCG website!













Newsletter Editor and Designer: Ria Mendoza Hoyt | newsletter@nwpcg.org

Photos taken during NWPCG events may be posted on the NWPCG website, newsletter, social media and other promotional materials

Copyright © \*2016 Northwest Polymer Clay Guild, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this newsletter because you are a NWPCG member or NWPCG Friend.

The Northwest Polymer Clay Guild is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization

EIN# 91-1713162

Our mailing address is:

Northwest Polymer Clay Guild (NWPCG)

P.O. Box 904

Lynnwood, WA 98046

#### Add us to your address book

NWPCG Raven logo, © Meredith Arnold 1995 and Ravensdale 2003 logo, © Meredith Arnold, 2002 Any reproduction in whole or in part of copyrighted logos is strictly prohibited without the prior written permission of Meredith Arnold.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of NWPCG or one of NWPCG's friends.

We'd hate to see you go but if you want to change how you receive these emails, you can

UPDATE YOUR PROFILE (click here)

or unsubscribe from this list.

